From: Elizabeth Racz

Sent: Monday, September 21, 2020 12:35 AM

To: SPPC <sppc@london.ca>

Subject: [EXTERNAL] Delegation status request

For the September 22, 2020 public added agenda

RE: Mask Bylaw Update

Dear Councillors,

Since you didn't respond to my letter, I would like to request delegation status at a future meeting so I can share with you, in person, how the mask bylaw prompted a mask-wearing woman to physically assault me while I was outside in a city park. Blood and scars are what I have to show for this divisive bylaw that is making people far too fearful.

Elizabeth Racz